
 
 
Newsletter September 2015 
 
Hello Members 

 

Well autumn has well and truly arrived. With the wind and rain that summer bought us it 

can only get better, fingers crossed. 

 

This month’s theme is- Painting in Oil and Acrylic. You can choose to paint in either 

medium for your subject. 

 

3
rd

 September. We kick of the month with a DVD night on painting in oil (Cancelled DVD, 

now just a work night) 

 

10th September - Demo Night with Angela Gaughan . She will be demonstrating in 

Acrylic 

 

17th September - Work Night.  We will also be having a photo session with Colin Hill. He 

will be photographing your entry for the Annual Exhibition in Kidderminster Library in 

November. Please bring along your UNFRAMED WORK (not behind glass) but can be 

mounted. Only one piece per member. There will be one more chance in October if your 

piece isn't ready. 

 

24th September - Appraisal night with Shirley Bonas. If you are in Bewdley why not pop 

into St. Georges Cafe and have a look at Shirley's exhibition. 

 

Thank you to all those people who bought paintings along to St. Anne’s Church at the 

weekend. It was a good display of members work and the feedback was very positive. 

We sold three paintings.  

A BIG thank you to those who stayed and helped with the hanging and labels.  

 

There is a day time trip coming up on 5th November to Bristol. Put the date in your diary 

as there will be no evening meeting on that Thursday, so you can all still go to your 

firework display. 
 
Happy Painting 
Shelley 


